
 

 

                                               
 

 

 
 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children, staff and visitors. In order to sustain high 
levels of safeguarding, visitors and volunteers are expected to share this commitment. 

 

Cookridge Primary School 
Tinshill Drive, Leeds, LS16 7DH  
Headteacher, Mrs L Hunter 
Tel. 0113 3862500 Email: info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk 
http://cookridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

          Tuesday 25th June 2024 
 

Year 4 Robinwood Residential  
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

After many years of successful trips and an overwhelming majority in our parent vote 
earlier in the year, we have booked to return to Dobroyd Castle, Todmorden, on 
Wednesday 26th February 2025 – Friday 28th February 2025 for the Year 4 
residential. 
 
It’s a well-known activity centre with fully trained instructors, all equipment is 
provided and there is a variety of different activities that will be jam packed into the 
three days, including both indoor and outdoor activities, such as: zip wiring, archery, 
canoeing, nightline, climbing and problem-solving tasks to name but a few! Many 
schools within Yorkshire, and in particular Leeds, use the centre and all reports are 
highly positive. The centre has a website and further details can be found there if you 
wish to find out a little more http://www.robinwood.co.uk/. 
 
The cost of Robinwood is £289 and this includes all meals, equipment, instructors, 
bedding and activities. Currently, we are trying to negotiate with coach companies on 
a price after they have inexplicably raised their cost by a considerable amount. To 
date, the estimated total amount for the residential and transport will be £320. For 
those children who are pupil premium, the cost will be half the final amount, 
estimated currently to be £160. If you are unsure whether your child receives the 
pupil premium grant, please contact the school office. To secure our booking, we 
require a £30.00 deposit, paid via parentpay, by Friday 19th July 2024.   
 
If you could not make the presentation meeting held today in the hall, then the slides 
used during it will be on the website for you to look through. If you have any 
questions regarding the residential or you’re unsure about your child attending it, 
please arrange a telephone call with myself via the school office and I will happily 
discuss any queries you may have before you return the slip below.   
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Mr S Gamble 
LKS2 Phase Leader 
 

mailto:info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk
http://cookridgeprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://www.robinwood.co.uk/
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Y4 Residential to ROBINWOOD 2025 
 

 
Child’s name ........................................................................................................ 
 
 
Class ................................ 
 
 
Please tick one option below 
 
I would like my child to attend residential and will pay the deposit of £30 by 19th July 
via parentpay. 
 
My child will not be attending the residential.                                                                          
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